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December 21, 2007

Mr. Scott G. Peterson
The Boeing Company

Boeing Commercial Airplanes Group
Quality Regulatory Administration 
P.O. Box 3707

Seattle, WA  98124-2207
Dear Mr. Peterson:

This letter is in further reference to your May 17, 2005, petition for reconsideration of Denial of Exemption No. 8549 issued by the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) on April 29, 2005.  The relief you seek would allow Boeing to issue export airworthiness approvals for Class II 
and III products manufactured in India, Greece, South Korea and Turkey.
On November 6, 2007, the FAA issued Amendment 21-91 (72 FR 63797).  The amendment becomes effective on January 14, 2008.  The amendment changes § 21.325(b)(3) to allow the issuance of export airworthiness approvals for Class II and III products located at facilities outside the United States.  A copy of the rule is enclosed for your information.

Because the relief you seek is now covered under the new rule, we find that an exemption is no longer needed.  A copy of this letter has been placed in public docket No. FAA-2005-20857.
Sincerely,

/s/ Dorenda D. Baker
Deputy Director, Aircraft Certification Service
Enclosure
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